
Submitter: Leslie  Harper 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

Animals in factory farms are suffering while our food quality is declining. I have taken 

a vow to support the welfare and kind treatment of animals. Factory farms have no 

place in our future! Higher greenhouse gas emissions, water pollution, and horrible 

working conditions alongside of animal abuse is NOT the way forward for Oregon. 

Please remember that you have a sacred duty to our children’s children and that you 

have a moral obligation to consider the consequences of each of your decisions for 

Seven Generations.  Be sure that your legacy is one that your descendants will be 

proud of. Otherwise we may not have a chance as a people.  


